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Subject: RE: SSAC2018-27: Nomina4on of SSAC Representa4ves to ICANN's third Accountability and
Transparency Review

Date: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 4:13:17 PM Central European Standard Time
From: Larisa B. Gurnick
To: Rod Rasmussen
CC: Negar Farzinnia, Jean-Bap4ste Deroulez, Theresa Swinehart, Steve Sheng

Dear Rod,
 
I confirm the receipt of your decision to nominate Jaap Akkerhuis, Kimberly Claffy and Geoff Huston as SSAC
representa4ves to
the third Accountability and Transparency Review.  We thank you and the members of the SSAC for your
dedicated work and contribu4ons to the successful start of this important review.
 
We will update you on next steps, shortly a\er all nomina4ons are confirmed.
 
Best regards,
 
Larisa
 
Larisa B. Gurnick
Vice President
Mul4stakeholder Strategy and Strategic Ini4a4ves
ICANN

Skype: 

 




